The BLAST meeting was held on August 24, 2009 at the DLC with 5 members present.  The minutes were read from the July meeting and approved.  The treasurer’s report was given with $585.99 in the bank and $531.86 in the broker account.  We received dividends of $5 from XTO and $24 from SYCO with $.02 interest from Scottrade.

Old Business
Jean hasn’t received any emails from BIVIO about dues needing to be paid.  Janett or Judy will forward the email from BIVIO about the dues.  The picnic plans were finalized.  It will be held at the Crawford City Park on Sunday, September 20, 2009 at 5:30 p.m.  (It wasn’t held as most members would not be able to make it.)

New Business
The late fee of $5 was discussed.  It was stated that not everyone is paying it.  It will be discussed again at the September meeting.

Janett reported Cabela’s has come up about $2 from last month.  It has been coming up for the past several months.  Judy reported on ConocoPhillips’ workings in China

The audit was completed.

Judy reported on stock loss orders and why not to use them.

 Janett reported on Scana (SCG)

 Jan reported on Chesapeake.  We weren’t impressed with this company.

Doris reported on MGE Energy, a conservative steady stock.  

We decided not to invest in XLE as we own several of the companies already.

Meeting adjourned.

 

Doris Raum

Acting Recording Secretary

